
TEACHER’S FEEDBACK



CONCLUSION

The feedback of teachers are taken ,analysed and were decided in 
college council and the very next IQAC meeting

The college council and IQAC recommended:

• To include more application level syllabus in all subjects and to 
avoid repetition of topics in UG and PG.

• The syllabus should be more focused on students' needs and thus 
helping for employability.

• To provide internships in respective subjects.
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